
Canyon Springs Senior Men’s Golf Association 

(CSSMGA) 

Leadership Meeting 

Date of Meeting:  August 31, 2011 

Location:  Canyon Springs Meeting Hall 

Board Members Present: Roy Pirttima, President 

    Jack Driskill, Vice-President 

    Dwight Allmon, Treasurer 

Business 

1. The CSSMGA will have an end of the year dinner party at Aldaco's 

restaurant on the evening of Friday, Dec. 2. The cost will be $25/person 

(includes taxes/gratuity), excluding alcoholic beverages. 

  

2. Members were reminded that they need 10 rounds of play in which their 

scores are counted in order to qualify for the Club Championship in 

November. Handicaps for September were posted for review and also 

indicated the status of player qualifications for the Club Champioship. 

 

3. A new software program ($100) is being reviewed to determine if it will 

be used to calculate handicaps and assist with tournament pairings. 

 

 4. Looking for nominations for President and Treasurer position for next 

year. If interested in running for openings, please contact one of the 

board members. 

 

 

Jack Driskill, Vice President 



Secretary, CSSMGA 

Approved/Disapproved 

 

Roy Pirttima 

President, CSSMGA 


